
Events this week: 
SEWING KINDNESS: 

If  you’re interested in making adult bibs or if  you can donate 
material—flannel, batting, Christmas— please see Sue G.  
They will be meeting two Tuesdays at 10AM, 8/31 & 9/7 

Women of Joy this Friday September 3, at 1PM!  

Come join the sweet hum of productivity as we make 
Christmas Ornaments for our adopted Tree at SeaAire. 

Gatherings to Pray:  
Mondays at noon, Tuesdays at 11AM 

Wednesday night: 
Prayer & Bible Study, 6:30PM 

Coming in the Fall: 
Operation Christmas Child—Filling Shoeboxes:.  
Be looking for back to school supply bargains at local 
stores to help fill our shoeboxes! Socks, crayons, toys, 
small notebooks, stuffies etc. We do not need more 
toothbrushes or combs. Liquids such as toothpaste, 
glue, or lotion are forbidden as well as war toys.  
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Our financial director could use assistance. 
Do you know Excel? Please talk to Norm if you are interested. 

Worship Service Order 

Welcome & Opening Prayer 

Announcements 

Please stand in reverence for God’s Word. 

Congregational Reading:  
Psalm 51:10,12 

Create in me a clean heart, O God, 
And renew a steadfast spirit within me. 
Restore to me the joy of Your salvation 

And sustain me with a willing spirit. 

 🎶  Praise Him! Praise Him! #94 

🎶 Jesus Paid it All #281 

Please be seated. 

Missionary Moments 

**🎶 Still, My Soul, Be Still #67 

🎶 My Jesus, I Love Thee #380 

Today’s Sermon 

Closing Prayer 

  **Hymn of the month 

 Thank you for wearing a face mask when we gather indoors,  
and now outdoors when you are closer than six feet…  

We’re trusting God, and doing our part to continue  
to keep this flock healthy! 

Stamp 
Ministry

Place coins or bills in little cloth bags, put in offering and 
know that 100% of this feeds the hungry worldwide.

Leave used stamp on the envelope, and trim,  
leaving 1/4” border. Play in the box on Missions Table. The proceeds 

provides bible curriculum for other countries!

Offering Update: 
 Last week’s giving:  $5,230August total so far: $10,210 

Thank you for giving to the Lord! 
Offering plates are located in the back of the sanctuary, or you can mail it to:  

FBC Waldport, PO Box 787, Waldport, OR 97394.  
If it is to be designated for anything except the General Fund, 

that designation should be noted in the MEMO area of the check.  
“On the first day of every week, each one of you should set aside  
a sum of money in keeping with his income.” 1Corinthians 16:2

Donate your used bibles & books.  Please see Doug.


